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To;

Dr. Aidila Jesmin Binti Jabbari

Head of Department

Department of Ophthalmology, HUM

Dear Dr. Aidila Jesmin Binti Jabbari,

I am writing to request our ophthalmologists opportunity to visit Department of Ophthalmology
fellowship attachment and the ophthalmology facilities at 5^-16*^ August 2024 regarding our collaboration
in lens and refractive fellowship program.

as

5*^-16*^ August 20241. Dr. Tigor S Sitorus,

Sp.M

Member of Cornea,

Cataract, and Refractive

DivisionSurgery

2-week attachment

Refractive Fellow

We certainly hope that by this visit, we can learn a lot from Department of Ophthalmology especially the
Cornea, External Disease, and Refractive Surgery Services as more advanced ophthalmology fellowship
facilities. Will you please

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerelyvours,*^^

Dr. Sahat4 PH Napitupulu, Sp.M(K)

Consultant of Cornea, Cataract, and Refractive Surgery

Director of Undaan Eye Hospital

Undaan Kulon t9
Surabaya 60274, Indonesia

f Rumah SakitMata

Undaan Surabaya

T +6231 5343 806, 5319 6?9
F +62315317503
E infb@rsmataundaan.co.id

9 rs.mataundaan

rsmataundaan.co.id


